
Pile  burning  to  resume  in
basin next week
Tahoe  Fire  and  Fuels  Team  will  resume  prescribed  fire
operations  beginning  Nov.  27.  

Weather permitting, North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District,
California State Parks and the California Tahoe Conservancy
will conduct prescribed fire operations above Incline Village,
D.L. Bliss and Burton Creek state parks and near the airport
in South Lake Tahoe.

Each  prescribed  fire  operation  follows  a  specialized
prescribed  fire  burn  plan,  which  considers  temperature,
humidity, wind, moisture of the vegetation, and conditions for
the dispersal of smoke.  This information is used to decide
when and where to burn.

Smoke  from  prescribed  fire  operations  is  normal  and  may
continue for several days after an ignition depending on the
project  size  and  environmental  conditions.  Prescribed  fire
smoke is generally less intense and of much shorter duration
than smoke produced by a wildland fire.
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